
Peek at the Week 
Year 2— 18th November 

Our Learning 

The children have had a busy week this week. 

They have used their knowledge of cities and 

rainforests to create their own poems. It was 

wonderful to hear the children’s creative ide-

as when they performed their poems. The 

children are being more careful to write low-

er case letters in their writing rather than 

capitals letters but this is something that it 

would be really good for them to continue 

practising at home.  

In maths, the children have been looking at 

number bonds to 20 this week and then next 

week we will be moving on to adding a two 

digit number and one digit number on a 

number line.  

This week, the children have been learning all 

about life cycles, in lots of different ways in-

cluding: researching life cycles on the tablets, 

reading about them and  understanding pic-

tures for different life cycles.  

Next week, we will be moving on to looking 

at what makes a healthy lifestyle.  

Have a lovely weekend.  

The Year 2 Team.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
Children should complete one piece of home-
work each week from their new  Autumn 2 
Homework Menu.  

Spelling test is on a Friday.  

Please remember that children 
need to wear P.E uniform every 
Wednesday and if they are do-
ing a club after school then they need to 
bring their P.E uniform in a named bag on 
the day of the club.  

Children should only  have water in their wa-
ter bottle for school.  

Star of the week 

2Hawking:  Zainab 

2Newton:  Hamza 

2Franklin:  George 

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Word of the week: life cycle– the different 
stages of life for a living thing.   

  


